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IMAGES FROM THE 2014 BEAUX ARTS BALL HELD ON NOVEMBER 5

ACAC COMMITTEE REPORT 

 APDesign's Academic & Curricular Affairs Committee
(ACAC) committee would like to thank the faculty for an
excellent participation rate of almost 80% in the
electronic voting session for non-expedited course and
curriculum changes proposed from all four programs
in the college. (see the ballot results below)  Each of the
proposed course changes proposed were approved
by the college faculty and will be forwarded to the
Graduate Council and Faculty Senate for final
considerations. 
 

 In
Favor Opposed Abstain Total

Responses
Creation of
ARCH 750 36 3 5 44

Creation of
ARCH 854 36 4 4 44

Creation of
ARCH 855 36 4 4 44

Change to ARCH
853 36 4 4 44

Creation of IAPD
753 38 2 4 44

Creation of IAPD

UPCOMING
EVENTS   
 
Nov 11
AIAS Lecture - 
Matthew Teismann
5:30pm, Pierce
Commons

Nov 12
David Kaneda 
ARCH + ARCHE lecture
at 4:00pm, K-State Little
Theatre

Nov 13
Landscape Architect,
Peter Wirtz, 9:30am,
Forum Hall (K-State
Union)

Nov 13
Kansas State University
student chapter of
SAME will be holding a
Free Career Workshop



754 38 2 4 44
Creation of IAPD
755 38 2 4 44

Creation of LAR
753 40 2 2 44

Creation of LAR
754 40 2 2 44

Creation of LAR
755 40 2 2 44

Creation of
PLAN 755 39 2 3 44

IAPD PB
Curriculum
Changes

38 1 5 44

LA NB
Curriculum
Changes

38 2 4 44

LA PB
Curriculum
Changes

38 2 4 44

AEC LECTURE SERIES - DAVID KANEDA 
NOVEMBER 12 @ 4:30PM UNION LITTLE
THEATER 

 

AIAS LECTURE - MATTHEW TEISMANN

AIAS is hosting a lecture TODAY, November 11 at
5:30pm in the Pierce Commons. Matthew Teismann is
a K-State Graduate who will be giving a brief lecture on
his work since graduating.  For more information
please click HERE.

CONGRATULATIONS LA FOR A GRAND 50TH!

Congratulations to the Landscape Architecture
program's 50th Anniversary events this past week.
 
The 50th anniversary celebration kicked off with a
dinner and LAart art auction at the K-State Alumni
Center Foundation on Friday. The LArt auction raised
over $4,465 to enhance professional development and

5:30pm in Seaton 133

Nov 13-14
APDesign Research
Symposium

 
Nov 12 
Walk-In Wednesday
(CES)
[SPECIAL TOPIC]
12-4 p.m., Holtz Hall
Powercat Financial  
 
Nov 12 
Investing & Retirement
Planning Workshop
[FINANCIAL PLANNING,
TRANSITION TO
CAREER] 4-5p.m. K-
State Alumni Center,
Banquet Hall A

 

Stay Connected

 APDesign Website

  

K-State Website

Weigel Library Website
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJU_s0P1W4vwFRi81O_pwHawI_GSgM9QyNPOAlaST5gibgEmBiCjFyw5xzQPM97iUajjBX0HZ_z_-ZatEvzrquybdlxaEgBNVgIXLHWSsdeAwOkSsx4Sdj25wK8I1Vv4135irIRyLIjtPeVk_RylhKhHY2xc80CMN1hYNdBlMRAveSXR3kOcrcFvpp5j1T1H-Sax671IZsVFyDMI5zg2XPsM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZECDLkvCiJDttC-waXKOChufGIlHJG08rjtKi9Ky2lFtCTkWbwgpFzniy-Kz38_Cu2M0aPWcVDo_ufT31l6nbH0yin5Fmw6OghcGVkhuAMvI_mGyYrlLbs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZ8LNlV1pjkq1CyxzlZDQ1zLy4DwYrFY_NR4TRC_O2oNEBvBj1qTEEZKN_L04rEOYZu8Nr8F3HQoiZ3enjiMAaLRRSNMdnnnoy9RMkmMdRq_nb8qQvkq_utqgyFkitMd6CoZLijjPNwH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZ8LNlV1pjkqV9pFSrpfYU8z37KLOoGy8uAAEu6oQE3kpjgdkPMlyGle_aE6_3wj71kD0E1-k1oj-BdPrqqyr6czLpowtLSmfd-q-jJyesXA_lJizz-CcgCmhNSZHQR5RMZEsklvRlTk&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJcvj7XmCBvxlhbsdbeSoklwA7FqkI89I4Y8svUh24REWjSLL4vYSYKGtYMoxROzHqOmRf2xB3LssPm6EKshSMZUV1zpdfM3A7T-OZRMCO4kN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJcvj7XmCBvxlTYwdHX63k_i_pVzOvD9MokpseXU4dEZcBWfA9QF9MdJ49I-19woeJnRK-_wrvxhRxhwcgZBYV0vWB1WgZCCFfp76SUMr2Ngk2dSt_RpHiDyqsQ4HtOM9w4H39mj4wHzn&c=&ch=


academic support for LARCP students.
 
The celebration continued on Saturday with
Landscapades, an annual event and primary
fundraiser organized by the K-State Student Chapter of
the American Society of Landscape Architects. The
event featured an exhibit of 50 years of landscape
architecture student work, student pecha kuchas, tours
of landscape architecture on-campus projects and a
watch party for the K-State vs TCU football game.
 
Many thanks to the faculty, staff, alumni and
volunteers for their time, talent and support for making
this historic event possible. The celebration continues
with the LA Exhibit in the Chang Gallery until November
21and sale of the celebration book, Catalyst for
Excellence: Fifty Years of Landscape Architecture
at Kansas State University. Please contact Courtney
Boman, cdboman@ksu.edu, for additional
information. 

ALL UNIVERSITY CAMPAIGN  

APDesign Faculty and Staff:
According to the latest participation stats, only 65% of
our college has participated in the All-University
Campaign this year. This is down from last year's
number, and lower than 2012.  The AUC is an
important resource for our college and an important
tool in larger external fundraising efforts. Participation
percentage, not dollar amount counts for this
campaign and we want to put up a participation
number that reflects our hard work and
inspired involvement in our community.
 
IF YOU HAVEN'T GIVEN YET, please give before
the campaign ends this Friday, Nov 14th. Giving to
the campaign online is fast and easy...here's the link to
the designation page, where you can click on our
college to see the excellence funds listed:
http://www.found.ksu.edu/auc/designation/colleges-
and-programs.html
 
REMEMBER that your support of the campaign will be
rewarded with the following swag, courtesy  of Dean
de Noble.
- For a minimum donation of $10, APDesign Lanyard 
- For a minimum donation of $20, receive an mug or T-
Shirt.
- For a minimum donation of $50, APDesign Umbrella
- For a minimum donation of $100, receive a Moleskin
or Padfolio. To claim your swag visit Thom Jackson to
self-report your gift.  
 
Thanks and be sure to remind your colleagues this
week! 

mailto:cdboman@ksu.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJU_s0P1W4vwFd0KAp-FU20vj6M9ZOcPVMKlcc69MsW89_kVPny7Kc-Sqluc-C3Ajde0fgLPCmsi_6xgCbqvlQzhNJ9bJru3fXZGcjBcu64rHR31cpH2sTIgwpFqo3djQukzroOjtRT1NUIkAzHXGB3Oq9503YF0rkcMtX1MCK8gpANfgL6cxgFg=&c=&ch=


- Michael Gibson and Sharon Hartwich 

PS: If you gave to the foundation after Nov 16th, 2013
(last year) this gift already counted towards this years
AUC. Thank you! 

THIRD FLOOR TIDBITS - WEIGEL LIBRARY

MORE THINGS YOU MIGHT LIKE TO KNOW ABOUT
WEIGEL LIBRARY:
* You can request a book from Hale Library (or
hundreds of other libraries in the country!) and it will
arrive at Weigel with your name on it. Just ask a staff
member to show you how!
 
* Weigel has a wide range of office widgets, from
staplers and paper-cutters to rulers and pencils.
* There is no limit on the number of items you can
check out from Weigel Library. Just remember you are
responsible for all of them!
 
* You don't have to whisper in Weigel! Polite
conversation and indoor voices are encouraged!
Remember new resources are arriving in Weigel. Be
sure to come up and take a look. Maybe there's
something you could use for your project or research.
Hope to see you in Weigel soon.

CAREER WORKSHOP HOSTED BY SAME 

The Kansas State University student chapter of SAME
will be holding a FREE CAREER
WORKSHOP on November 13, 2014 at 5:30pm in
Seaton 133, designed for students in architecture,
engineering, construction, geography or related
disciplines.
 
Sarah Deiter, Senior Recruiter from Aerotek, will be
advising students on:
·        - - Improving Your Resume (please bring yours for
one-on-one consulting)
·         -- Efficient Job Searches
·         -- Networking
·        -- Resources that Aerotek can Provide  
 
Aerotek is a staffing leader specializing in engineering,
aerospance and defense, energy, architecture, and
environmental industries.  More information can be
seen at: http://www.aerotek.com
 
SAME (The Society of American Military Engineers) is
a national professional organization started after World
War I to retain a strong relationship between the
architecture, engineering, and construction industries
and the military, federal, state, and local government
agencies in the interest of national security.  Since so
much of this work is done by the private sector, one
does not have to be in the military, an engineer, or



even an American citizen to join SAME or the KSU
Student Chapter.
 
The Student Chapter of SAME here at K-State strives
to link students of varying educational backgrounds
with architecture, engineering, and construction
organizations. The chapter also aims to bolster the
professional development of our members and
classmates through workshops just like this.  
For current members of SAME, or those interested in
becoming a member, please come at 5:00pm for
pizza, other health food, and refreshments.
It is preferred, but not necessary, to RSVP Katie
Burke at kstarzec@k-state.edu 
 
Thank you, and hope to see you there.
 
Katie Burke 
President
Kansas State University Student Chapter, SAME
PhD Candidate, Environmental Planning and Design 

ICONIC EUROPEAN LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT
PETER WIRTZ TO SPEAK AT K-STATE

Peter Wirtz, the internationally acclaimed Belgium
landscape architect, will be sharing his passion for
horticulture and design philosophy on the K-State
campus, Thursday, November 13, at 9:30 am in
Forum Hall, K-State Union. Wirtz International
projects include private, public, corporate, and
institutional projects in Europe and America. 

FACULTY / STAFF MEETING RESCHEDULED

The faculty/staff meeting scheduled for November 12
has been rescheduled. The next Faculty/Staff meeting
will be held December 1st at 11am in Seaton 104. 

2014 APDESIGN RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM

The 2014 APDesign Research Symposium is a forum
to showcase upcoming and on-going graduate
research in the College of Architecture, Planning &
Design. Graduate students in the design of the built
and natural environments are given an opportunity to
showcase their research or research-supported design
investigations.
 
The goals of the symposium are for students to

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJU_s0P1W4vwFRYGqlgMieWAAUHUK5-Z-VEg9yJVt-eBAJaoQfqvHQviu_ds6cXBm9xAVfG6CEQ-c1852RW5GkHDEIzWtrQE_e_xQbevVVoOJe7FBezOSwzS_uXedqX7MGZISY9ia9Q4kBvfyrbz2fco1phZMHNTe5yLWX19wimYv3jba4P1bOrn8aA03t8eUB0-cAI_shkLY43k2ZcWgr5Q=&c=&ch=


develop their work into research posters and
presentations, network with peers and faculty, share
their research and receive guidance and feedback for
future research endeavors.  
 
The symposium is a two-day event hosted in
Seaton Hall's Pierce Commons. Student
presentations will take place between 10:30a.m.
and 4:30p.m. Thursday Nov. 13th, and reconvene
at 8:30a.m. on Friday Nov. 14th.
 

University of Washington Associate
Professor Nancy Rottle will deliver the
keynote talk Thursday Nov. 13th at
4:30p.m. Her research as Director of the
UW's Green Futures Research and
Design lab focuses on design,
advancement and evaluation of green

infrastructure. Rottle has led the design of numerous
local and national award-winning projects including the
Cedar River Watershed Education Center, Puget
Sound Waterfront Stormwater Solutions, and Open
Space Seattle 2100, a multidisciplinary planning
process to develop a 100-year vision for Seattle's
green network.
 
She is currently leading research on the Green Futures
Lab's Biodiversity Green Wall, and co-directing the
Regional Open Space Strategy for Central Puget
Sound, including an interdisciplinary study to quantify
the ecosystem services potentially furnished by
regional open space conservation and enhancement.
In 2014, Rottle was elected to the ASLA Council of
Fellows.

MIND MIXER - NEW QUESTIONS!

Our Design team is implementing and managing a
MindMixer site specific to our project. Follow this link to
set up your account and begin to utilize the site to
engage in a process of queries, responses and idea
exchange serving to inform our Design Team through
the schematic design (ending 1 December) and design
development (ending 1 March) phases of our project.
You will be prompted to provide responses to new
content periodically during these phases. Once you
have signed up, you can provide input on the second
and third questions as follows: 

Question #2 
Given two adjacent studio spaces, what is your ideal
for a boundary between them? 

Question #3
Use any combination of words/images. What is your
ideal 'Crit' space? Use any combination of
words/pictures and diagrams.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJU_s0P1W4vwFRYGqlgMieWAAUHUK5-Z-VEg9yJVt-eBAJaoQfqvHQviu_ds6cXBm9xAVfG6CEQ-c1852RW5GkHDEIzWtrQE_e_xQbevVVoOJe7FBezOSwzS_uXedqX7MGZISY9ia9Q4kBvfyrbz2fco1phZMHNTe5yLWX19wimYv3jba4P1bOrn8aA03t8eUB0-cAI_shkLY43k2ZcWgr5Q=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJUBhTraZj85KRItceGoVRMHhTqjmMH_X3HWMYaQkMRrBrKbG3odhlldkUgjHH2N0KXj5TDV61Zss9Airf8FitweYH_yGwCGo4nndTuoOTBXQCFgTdkOSLvkkpL3lwmC4ouBPrsvtHAiIqUxn3JPgzSw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZElydWMKMq3D-8ZaM9-BoI2fqlqoBpKVbk-a80R8NwoFo6_GVEDybxfRUE1bhgxwp5uIg7wSivf56094CtrZtX5uPivOnh0XxGkYj_3IS78cvSXIlQysi9fEQCv8gEiNCvqSWorbCKBsapKKN8Oh6wbOIY2YhxmKwgW5RCHu8zxKw4o3pxTytEBprJol-q35-oFm3_wDzNzHWg9GrwQc8ngGm5PnDftQQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZElydWMKMq3D-8ZaM9-BoI2fqlqoBpKVbk-a80R8NwoFo6_GVEDybxfRUE1bhgxwp5uIg7wSivf56094CtrZtX5uPivOnh0XxGkYj_3IS78cvSXIlQysi9fEQCv8gEiNCvqSWorbCKBsapKKN8Oh6wbOIY2YhxmKwgW5RCHu8zxKw4o3pxTytEBprJol-q35-oFm3_wDzNzHWg9GrwQc8ngGm5PnDftQQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LUlu6GreonlBtAem720H4OM3UmlahGUBo32LcLt65V0aFKu0C-QcJZElydWMKMq3Pa3m99XSArcnJhufVu375jcQDa6ev3fElbz7AeiTZpJ0gL_p4W5586GCHUODrI2QMftsYqd5hfTizbNXVdV51ImtUjWwNrW86QmG9L19EwAsPcfcumkknyPXrhmbTo6fpD5xqVAeP9D6Jvo3_X1PlJJhHL8oVFbsNWr8k_oVtKTfguKlyreUSOR29QkZYAtnc0qMtW1lvxrqcG-DJYMCZg==&c=&ch=
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